
FACEBOOK PAGE INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Facebook has recently made changes to its 

website and app that impact the way we set 

up and manage Pages, including when using 

the Meta Business Suite. 

 

VFW Auxiliary Nafional Headquarters needs to 

give our staff fime to familiarize themselves 

with these changes and create new “how to” 

guides. Look for these after Nafional 

Convenfion has concluded. 

 

In the meanfime, if you have any quesfions 

regarding your Auxiliary Facebook page, 

contact Nicole Panteleakos at 

npanteleakos@vfwauxiliary.org. 


